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NATIONAL GUARD BUREAU

1636 DEFENSE PENTAGON
WASHINGTON DC 20301-1636

DEC 2 2 2017

Office of the Chief Counsel

John Greenewald

Dear Requester:

This letter is in response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request dated January 1,
2017 for a copy of records, electronic or otherwise, of the FOIA case log for calendar year 2016 or
fiscal year 2016, whichever available. Your request was received by the National Guard Bureau on
January 3, 2017 and assigned case #J-17-0022.

This office has finalized your request and the records you have requested are being granted in
part. A search by the National Guard Bureau’s Office of Information and Privacy revealed 6 pages
responsive to your request. After a thorough review of these documents, I have determined that
portions of them are exempt from disclosure under the FOIA, 5 U.S.C. § 552 (b)(6).

Exemption (b)(6) protects personnel, medical, and similar files the disclosure of which would
constitute a clearly unwarranted invasion of personal privacy. Under this exemption, we are
withholding names of third parties mentioned by requestor’s and names of requestor’s when the
request was made pursuant to the Privacy Act and the FOIA.

If you are not satisfied with this response you have the right to appeal to Ms. Joo Chung,
Director of Oversight and Compliance, Office of the Secretary of Defense at: ODCMO Directorate
for Oversight and Compliance, 4800 Mark Center Drive, ATTN: DPCLTD, FOIA Appeals,
Mailbox #24, Alexandria, VA 22350-1700. An appeal may also be made on-line through the OSD
FOIA request portal at http://pal.whs.mil/palMain.aspx, or by e-mail to OSD.FOIA-

APPEAL @mail.mil. If you use e-mail, please have the words “FOIA Appeal” in the subject of the
email. Your appeal must be postmarked or electronically transmitted within 90 days of the date of
this response and should include copies of your original request and this response, as well as a
discussion of the reasons supporting your appeal.

For any further assistance and to discuss any_aspect of your request you have the right to contact
the NGB FOIA Public Liaison Officer, Mr. Jim Hogan by emall at osd.foialiaison @mail.mil or by
phone at (571) 372-0462.

Additionally, you may contact the Office of Government Informautm Serv1ces (OGIS) at the
National Archives and Records Administration (NARA) to inquire about the FOIA mediation
services they offer. The contact information for OGIS is as follows: NARA-OGIS, 8601 Adelphi
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